
10. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES   
 
 A report from the Subdivisions Officer sought the approval by the Board of names for seven new 

roads and  two rights of way.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the names Falconridge Place, Wildhawk Place and Ironwood Lane for the Birkdale Drive 

subdivision be approved. 
 
 2. That the Board require Brian Gillman Limited to resubmit the name proposals for the Prestons 

Road subdivision with at least one street named from the list of approved Maori street names. 
 
 3. That the name Linkwater Way be approved. 
 
 4. That the name Bottle Lake Drive be approved. 
 
 5. That the Board request the Regulatory and Consents Committee: 
 
  (a) To review the current policy for the naming of roads and rights-of-way (providing the 

proposal from Brian Gillman Limited by way of example). 
 
  (b) To consider the option of the Council being more proactive in suggesting appropriate 

road names which can then be forwarded to the Board for approval together with the 
developer’s comments. 

 
  (c) To consider otherwise delegating the naming of roads and rights-of-way to the 

appropriate Council staff. 
 
 [Carole Evans requested that her vote against resolution 2 be recorded.] 
 


